
  

   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

I hope you are looking forward to welcoming your exchange student on Saturday. The group should arrive at the 

Coach Park (Mill Stream Approach) approx. 18.30, but I will contact you if they are going to be much earlier or later. 

 

I have asked the German teachers about day trips to London. They are very happy with this arrangement, providing 

there is adult supervision and the parents have given permission. They have also asked that you check with parents if 

your exchange student asks you to give them any medication next week. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by email or on 07792 831 476. 

 

I hope you all have a very enjoyable week. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Leanne Bould 

Head of German 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 


